
From: Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Cc: Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Cheers Pub - Gambling Organization
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 10:55:15 AM
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Please add this email the staff report and resolution.  Thanks.
 

From: Ferrara, Tom (CI-StPaul) <tom.ferrara@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 12:24 PM
To: Hudak, Eric (CI-StPaul) <Eric.Hudak@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul) <nhia.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: Cheers Pub - Gambling Organization
 
No organization can be endorsed by City to operate at address until after the Gambling Location
license issued and it could change anytime thereafter so license approval or suitability of site should
not be based on the potential lawful organization organization. However, the Hill Murray Father’s
Club recently began operations at the site under the current license holder and intends to continue
at site under the applicant if they are issued the license. 
Thank You 

Thomas Ferrara
City of Saint Paul, 
Safety and Inspections (DSI)
(651) 266-9087
Sent via Mobile Device

On Apr 9, 2021, at 10:50 AM, Hudak, Eric (CI-StPaul) <Eric.Hudak@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
wrote:

﻿
Tom,
 
Please provide Nhia the name and a brief description of the charitable gambling
organization that will be managing gambling at Cheers Pub – 1067 Hudson Rd. 
 
Thanks,
 
Eric
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Licensing Manager
Dept. of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 200                                                                
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806
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